
McDowell Creek Greenway, Phase 2

PublicInput.com/McDowell

The natural surface trails below the Wynfield

Forest subdivision will be closed to accommodate

construction for McDowell Creek Greenway

Phase 2, Hwy 73 to Chilgrove Lane. It is

anticipated this closure will occur summer/fall

2024. New paved access trails will be provided

approximately where the original wooden

boardwalks were located as part of the greenway

project. Greenway construction completion is

anticipated for summer/fall 2025. This link will

direct you to the public input page for the

greenway project: PublicInput.com/McDowell

A conservation easement along the creek and

wetlands was established in 2016 for the

McDowell Stream and Wetland Restoration

Project to preserve habitat for aquatic and local

wildlife and improve water quality. The

conservation easements in place require the

closure of unpaved trails that are not to be paved

as part of the greenway project. Signs are being

provided to identify the conservation easement

areas.

Questions?

Contact Gwen Cook, Planner

Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation

Gwen.Cook@MecklenburgCountyNC.gov

980-406-1504


